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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

I wish to add my protest against the potential development of this beautiful, wild
countryside, which is brimming with wildlife. 
This brutal destruction of our ever decreasing habitat, is causing any wildlife to get
squeezed out, with nowhere to go. Foxes are now increasingly wandering around our
streets, we have from the smallest insects, birds, badgers, hedgehogs, foxes etc where do
you think they're going to move to.
Then there's the infrastructure, 
 dentists, doctors, chemists  schools, increased traffic, has that been taken into
consideration, including road access. 
I sincerely hope money doesn't rule over your decision!
Yours sincerely,
Mrs J Lovegrove
Tilehurst 


